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The Good Shepherd Catholic School
23 Cloughley Dr., Barrie, ON L4N 7Y2
Telephone: 705-728-2302 Facsimile: 705-728-9501

gsh.schools.smcdsb.on.ca

_____________________________________________________________________________
September 21, 2016

Parents of Bus F349/836

This is to inform parents of students who get picked/dropped off at Sunnidale Road and Dobson Road.  Effective September 23, 2016 this stop will be relocated to the following:

974 Sunnidale Road

Pickup:  
8:32 A.M.

Dropoff:
3:38 P.M.

If your child is in Junior Kindergarten, the transportation consortium will be sending an updated bus tag that should be arriving next week, the teacher will swap these for your child.  The bus driver will be aware that the tag might not match for the next couple days.

If you have any questions please call the school (705) 728-2302.

“We at the Good Shepherd Catholic School, witness Christ through loving, learning and serving God”











